
From: Matthew

To: Columbia River Crossing; 

CC:

Subject: columbia river crossing

Date: Wednesday, May 28, 2008 8:49:35 AM

Attachments:

In my personal opinion on subject is I don’t think Oregon should pay for the new 
bridge. Washington should pay for it all. They are the ones that want it and they 
choose to live there and work in Oregon.
If they would stay to shop and work where they live it would help there own State 
and it would surly help our traffic problem.
Thank you, a concerned Oregonian  
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